
 
Agenda item 7(vi) 

 
Extract from the minutes of the Cabinet meeting on 30 November 2016 

 
123. Nomination of Deputy Mayor 2017-18 
 
Consideration was given to the appointment of the Deputy Mayor for the 2017-18 
Municipal Year. 
 
Councillor Willetts attended and with the consent of the Chairman addressed the 
Cabinet to propose that Councillor Peter Chillingworth be nominated as Deputy 
Mayor for the 2017-18 municipal year.  Councillor Chillingworth had been elected in 
2002 and had a long history of service including holding positions as Portfolio Holder 
and Chairman of Planning Committee.    
 
Councillor G. Oxford addressed Cabinet to support the nomination and to state that 
he looked forward to working with Councillor Chillingworth during his Mayoral Year. 
 
Councillor Lilley and Councillor Smith indicated their support for the nomination of 
Councillor Chillingworth. 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL that Councillor Peter Chillingworth be nominated 
for appointment as Deputy Mayor for the Borough of Colchester for the 2017-18 
Municipal Year.   
 


